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Our girls rowing team performed
exceptionally well this week. The team, all
pictured, came in 1st-3rd place in their
categories!

They represented the school brilliantly
and we are very proud of their
achievements. 

Rowing Success 

Spring 12

Year 12 Forensics
Our Year 12 Forensic Science students stepped
into the shoes of real crime scene investigators
during an exciting crime scene simulation. 

From collecting evidence to analysing clues, they
meticulously worked through the case, applying
their forensic skills in a hands-on learning
experience.

What a fantastic opportunity to bring science to
life and test their investigative skills. 
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As we approach the end of this spring
term, I wish to share with you a reminder
about the arrangements for school at the
end of term. 

Pupils will spend Friday celebrating their
achievements this term, spending time
with their tutor and house groups and
also will attend a liturgy. 

School will close at 12:20 and our
scholars buses will arrive early to collect
pupils. 

Easter Plans 

Spring 12

Year 7 Girls Football 

A huge well done to our Year 7 Girls
football team for their fantastic effort in
the Central Venue League this week. 

They showed great teamwork,
determination, and skill throughout the
competition.

We have lots of different sports teams
running at St Wilfrid’s and Active Lunch
runs daily for those who wish to be
more active over a lunchtime. 

Year 11 Reminder

If any Year 11s wish to order a
leaver’s hoodie, the deadline to
complete the form is the 25  of
April. 
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Educational Psychology
Survey 

All pupils in South Tyneside have the
opportunity to complete an online questionnaire
from South Tyneside Educational Psychology
Service in order to gather their views on how
they feel about school and what would help
them to feel supported.

This questionnaire has been sent to all
secondary school pupils in South Tyneside but it
is completely voluntary and they can choose
whether they wish to take part.

The data collected will be anonymous and the
Local Authority have assured us that they are
not gathering any identifiable personal
information. The results will be analysed in order
to inform and plan targeted support provided by
the Local Authority to schools and young people
in the area.

If pupils wish to complete the survey, the link
can be found below: 

Survey Link 

Sports Leaders 
Our Year 10 Sports Leaders took part in a First Aid
Workshop , led by expert trainers from St John
Ambulance. 

The session combined practical and theoretical
emergency first aid training, giving our pupils hands-on
experience and essential life-saving skills.

This amazing opportunity equipped them with
knowledge that can be applied in real-life situations. 

As we enter the final week of term, I want to take a moment to wish all our pupils,
staff, and families a restful and joyful Easter when it arrives. 

This season of Lent has been a time for reflection, growth, and kindness, and I
hope it has brought a sense of renewal to our school community. 

As we complete this last week together, I encourage everyone to finish the term
with focus and enthusiasm. I look forward to celebrating the achievements of this
term before we break for a well-deserved Easter holiday.

Mrs C Lennox
Headteacher  04/04/2025
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